Town of Harwich 
Historic District & Historical Commission
Legal Notice 

The Historic District and Historical Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, March 18, 2020 in the Griffin Room, Town Hall, at 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA to consider the following applications. The public hearing will begin at 6:00 p.m. followed by a public meeting. Any member of the public having an interest in these applications is invited to attend and provide information and comment relevant to this matter or may submit the same in writing.   
[bookmark: OLE_LINK1]
HH2020-07 Notice of Intent (NOI) has been received for 194 Pleasant Bay Road, Map 113, Parcel S3-A in the R-R Zone. The application proposes %100 demolition of a cottage outbuilding. The application is pursuant to the Code of the Town of Harwich Chapter 131, Historic Preservation, Article II. Gregory P. & Terri L. Ostrander, as Owner/Applicant.

All documents related to the above case(s) are on file with the Building Department and the Town Clerk, 732 Main Street and may be viewed during regular department business hours.

In accordance with state law, this legal notice will also be available electronically at ‘www.masspublicnotices.org.’  The City/Town is not responsible for any errors in the electronic posting of this legal notice.

Mary Maslowski, Chairman
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